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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, June 2, 2020 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
June 2, 2020 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, Member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology—Mr. Miller was unable to attend the meeting 

 Chrome Book Purchase—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the purchase of Chromebooks for the upcoming 

school year.  The Chomebooks would be purchased utilizing the Rural Schools Grant and would be used mainly 

with MS students. 

 Science Update—Mrs. Cramer indicated that there was not a big update in this area. 

 Summer School—Mrs. Cramer updated on plans for summer school and options that the district is considering.  It 

will be by referral only. 

 Covid-19 Closure—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the July sports dates.  The board will vote on this at 

the June meeting.   

 Staffing—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on interviews taking place. 

 Senior Project Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the number of students that need to present their 

project to the board. 

 


